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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:21 AM on 22 Jun 2015 from Mr Andrew Green.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publically accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publically accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Andrew Green

	Email:
	

	Address:
	6 Cadogan Park, Woodstock OX20 1UW



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The reasons to allow such an enormous development are by far eclipsed by the reasons why this development should never happen in its current form.
Woodstock is a small historic town with a very very limited infrastructure. This magnitude of expansion is just not supportable or appropriate for such a small town.
The nature of this development significantly impacts the historic nature of the town and Palace. 
Building on such a huge green field site at the towns main entrance will be completely out of character for such a historic site. A complete eyesore in fact 

Given the massive expansion of Bicester only a few miles away there is obviously no reason to allow such a development for "housing" reasons. The only reason why this size of development is being pushed forward is for financial gain at the cost of significant historic value.

This is a one-way decision and once planning permission has been granted there will be no going back, the future of the town as we know it is hanging in the balance and we should not be "pushed" into making such decisions by large companies with significant budgets to back them up. We need to review carefully all options, and this has not been done.

This application must be rejected in its current form and a much more sympathetic,smaller, design needs to be considered

Your sincerely 

Andrew Green




